
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Town of Frederick 

 Had the following Violations Identified During a Drinking Water Inspection 
 

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. Tradúzcalo o hable con 
alguien que lo entienda bien. 
 
Our water system recently violated a drinking water requirement. Although this situation is not an 
emergency, as our customers you have a right to know what happened, what you should do, and what 
we are doing to correct this situation.  
 
A routine drinking water inspection conducted on April 2, 2021 by the state drinking water program 
identified the following violations that may pose a risk to public health.  
 

Identified 
Violation 

Date 
Correction is 

Required 

Steps We Are Taking 

M610 Management  Supplier 
has failed to develop or 
implement a written BPCCC. 

 August 31 
,2021 

 Submit documentation illustrating the 
criteria outlined in policy7,Section 

4.2(a)(ii)(1) for all backflow assemblies or 
methods utilized in the distribution system 

 
 
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of 
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During 
the inspection it was identified that we did not complete all monitoring/testing, were not monitoring 
correctly, or were monitoring at an inappropriate location. Therefore we cannot be sure of the drinking 
water quality during that time. 
 
What does this mean? What should I do? 
 

○ There is nothing you need to do at this time. If a situation arises where the water is no longer safe 
to drink, you will be notified within 24 hours. 

 
We anticipate resolving the problem by August 31, 2021. For more information, please contact Kent 
VanDyne at kvandyne@frederickco.gov or 7203825801, or P.O. box 435 Frederick Co. 80530 
 
*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or 
mail.* 
 
This notice is being sent to you by: Town of Frederick - CO0162288 
Date distributed: May 30, 2021 


